
CAVORT 2018 
BRIGHT IDEAS 
FRIENDS OF THE PASADENA PLAYHOUSE 
 
The Friends are committed to creating a friendly atmosphere, not only in the theatre, but also by 
providing outside activities for our volunteers.  We have discovered that these outside activities 
provide a way for  our volunteers to make new friends, understand the Theatre, and become more 
involved.  
 
One of our successful activities is a monthly meeting at a restaurant located close to the Pasadena 
Playhouse. This is a great way to convey what is going on at the theatre as well as with our 
organization.  We have found that new members attend which is a good time to welcome them, 
make a social connection and encourage them to become active.  Our regular members also enjoy 
the chance to socialize in a relaxed atmosphere. A drawing for two or three prizes is 
conducted.  Items are donated, or come from the Friends items.  
 
Since this is a monthly occurrence, the restaurant and the Friends are aware of it.  Email blasts are 
also sent out as well as information in our newsletter. 
 
COST:  None or very small since those attending pay for their own lunch 
 
COMMITMENT TO ORGANIZE:  The restaurant must be confirmed each month and RSVP from 
those attending are collected  
 


